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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

Science Super Learning 
Week– Monday 14th 
October– Friday 18th 
October 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 Please remember that all children are 
required to read daily! 

This week’s spellings: 

 

 

No spellings this week due to Robinwood. 

 

 

In English we are exploring the stories of 
Sinbad the Sailor. 

In maths we are focusing on multiplica-
tion and division. There is no maths 
homework this week due to Robinwood 
but please go on TTRockstars.  

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 

 

No homework this week due to Robinwood.  

 

 

English & Maths 


